
To	whom	it	may	concern,	 

This	 letter	 is	 to	 state	 that	 the	 manuscript	 (manuscript	 type:	 observational	 study)	
submitted	to	the	World	Journal	of	Gastroenterology	with	the	title	"Inflammatory	Bowel	
Diseases	 Patients	 Suffer	 from	 Significant	 Low	 Levels	 and	 Barriers	 to	 Physical	
Activity:	 Results	 from	 the	 "BE-FIT-IBD"	 Study"	 and	 authors	 "	 Antonietta	 Gerarda	
Gravina,	Raffaele	Pellegrino,	Tommaso	Durante,	Giovanna	Palladino,	Rossella	D’Onofrio,	
Simone	 Mammone,	 Giusi	 Arboretto,	 Salvatore	 Auletta,	 Giuseppe	 Imperio,	 Andrea	
Ventura,	 Mario	 Romeo	 and	 Alessandro	 Federico"	 was	 reviewed	 (also	 for	 the	 revised	
version)	by	Dr	Raffaele	Pellegrino,	MD,	holding	English	level	3	proficiency	of	the	Common	
European	Framework	of	Reference.	 

This	 revision	 determined	 the	 basic	 language	 editing,	 including	 correcting	 grammar,	
punctuation,	and	syntax,	performed	normatively	with	the	best	efforts.	 

Kind	regards,	 

Naples,	9	October	2023	 

 
 


